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Friday 28 July 2023

Week 8 Term 2

Kia orana, Kia ora, Malo lelei, Talofa lava, Namaste, Fakalofa lahi atu , Bula vinaka,

Ni hao ma, Xin chāo, Salam alaikum, greetings to all whānau and friends of Flat Bush School,

This week we have had a real mixed bag of weather, lots of rain and even some hail!!

Although this has presented challenges, our children have taken it in their stride and continue to

show a positive attitude and approach to all aspects of our school.

Next week we celebrate the language, culture and heritage of the Cook Islands, starting with our

opening assembly on Monday at 9.30am (under our COLA). A big shout out to our boys who played

a game of football (soccer) yesterday against Dawson Road school. They played really well and

came away with a 2-1 win, it was great seeing the FBS whānau who came along and supported our

boys with heaps of energy and enthusiasm. Sport is one of the many ways that we celebrate our

children’s skills and talents and their success. Each of these celebrations contributes to our

ongoing quest to achieve our school’s vision

of ‘kia angitu tātou katoa’- success for all.

Thank you FBS for your constant

encouragement and support, as we work

together we make all things possible and

many wonderful things happen for our

children and all of our learning community.

Ngā mihi nui kia koutou katoa,

Mr Avatea

Proud to be your Principal

SCHOOL WEBSITE

www.flatbush.school.nz

Like us on Facebook

facebook.com/fbsforever

Flat Bush School Youtube

Check out our videos
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Room 2`s Amazing Artwork


